
LARC General Meeting Minutes 

November 2020 

The LARC General Meeting for August 2020 was held on Wednesday, November 18 at 7 pm via 

Zoom.  The group starts gathering at 6:30 pm so we can have some social time especially since 

we can’t meet in person for the foreseeable future.  The Clover Building was closed due to 

Covid-19.  Following is a summary of the meeting. 

President Chuck (K0ITP) opened the meeting with introductions.  Chuck reminded those in 

attendance of his upcoming virtual Santa Claus event.  Since the Club will not have an in person 

Christmas Party this year due to Covid-19 this will be a fun alternative  The event will be held on 

Dec 1-5 from 6-7 PM on the Club’s repeaters.  Steve and Chuck got an excellent article in the 

Longmont Times-Call newspaper about the event.  Chuck also announced that the Longmont 

Santa will be hosting the event as a volunteer.   

The evening program was presented by Nick Meacher, leader of the Patriot VE Group.  Nick is 

an expert in preparedness and gave an excellent program concerning family preparedness.  

There is a lot to think about to be prepared for any possible disaster whether natural or man-

made.  Nick has a website www.fortunefavorstheprepared where everyone can get more 

information. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM. 

Respectively submitted, 

Pat Engstrom, Secretary 

 

http://www.fortunefavorstheprepared/


 



 


